
 

 

 Notice No.: SN/2007-106.  

REVISED  
 

10 July 2020 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
Exam Arrangements for Next Monday 

 

With reference to the notice issued in the evening of 9 July and the recent announcements from 

the EDB, the School has decided that the examinations on upcoming Monday (13July) will take 

place as scheduled. This decision has been reached with consideration to the fact that G8 

Mathematics is a core subject that contributes to the overall position of the student and the G9 

and G11 exams will have significant impact on the students’ subject choices in the senior forms as 

well as preparation for public exams and further studies.  

 

The school will keep a keen eye on the ongoing circumstances; if there are any further changes, 

they will be posted to the school website before 6am on Monday morning.  Please be reminded to 

check the website before sending your child to school on Monday. 

 

Furthermore, there will be alternate arrangements for all school activities scheduled from 14 July 

onwards, such as return of marked scripts and results slips, etc. Please stay tuned for further 

notices and we thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
R.K.Y. Cheng 

Headmaster 

 
 
 


